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The Education SC has been in contact via E-mail during the year discussing some matters described 

here.  

We discussed the amount of the scholarship. It’s in our opinion time to increase the amount. 

We stayed now many years with 2000 Euro. Inflation and the change of value of money could 

indicate that it is time to increase the scholarship some to keep the same status as when the 

scholarship was first stated. We decided to make a proposal to increase the amount to 2500 

Euro for coming years. 

 

We also discussed to make some more detailed instructions for the Scholarship Evaluation 

experts. The discussion has been going in the direction that we finally decided that it is better 

to keep the instruction as it is, quite open.  

 

We continued our discussion about how to promote “Good examples with the work with 

juniors”.  How to make them visible, we talked about posting them on some spot at the CIAM 

web page. We have been in contact with the FAI office and we got some positive response. 

We can now write articles and send in for posting on the web page and we also got promise 

from the office that they will help us to promote our CIAM Education FB group that we 

created.  

 

Our FB Group has been generating some new post of good examples how to use aviation in 

education. 

 

We had some further discussions about how we can contribute in the next WAG in Turkey. 

Some interesting ideas have come up during the discussions, promotion events with simple 

electric gliders is one of the ideas. 

 

I have been working with the scholarship program during the year.  Coordination with the 

evaluation experts and collecting the evaluation experts votes for the scholarship. 

A big work is to try to open NAC’s eyes that the scholarship exists. I try to  

promote it via social media, FB is one of the places. 

Per Findahl 

Chairman Education Sub-committee 

 

  


